
 

 
February 6, 2020 
 
 
Chongqing Municipal People's Government 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
We are Janelle Babington and Penny Eims, animal welfare petitioners with 
AnimalVictory.org. We recently created a petition asking for a boycott of the Meixin Red 
Wine Town theme park, where a live pig was forced off of a 223 foot platform on a 
bungee cord.  
 
 
 
https://www.animalvictory.org/boycott_chinese_theme_park_that_cruelly_forced_pig_t
o_bungee_jump 

 

Boycott Chinese Theme Park 
That Cruelly Forced Pig To 
Bungee Jump - Animal 
Victory 
The world is outraged over a cruel publicity 
stunt played out last weekend at a Chinese 
theme park. On Saturday, the Meixin Red 
Wine Town theme park hoisted a live pig 
high into the air and forced it to bungee 
jump from a 223 feet tower. 
www.animalvictory.org 
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This publicity stunt was unnecessary and cruel. 7410 people have signed the 

petition and voiced their outrage over the outright exploitation of this innocent animal, 
who was forced into a terrifying situation, and then slaughtered. The theme park has 
since apologized for this thoughtless act, but something more should be done. We urge 
you to please read the comments on the attached document. 
 
We are hoping to hear back from local government officials to see if the theme park 
faced any repercussions for their cruel stunt. We look forward to your reply. Thank you 
for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Janelle Babington and Penny Eims 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


